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"The change in numbers of retained  mines regards a number of mines retained by the 
private company Bofors Defence which should have been included in previous 
reports.  We have now corrected this errror and they are accounted for. All the mines 
in question  are to be used by Bofors to develop Mine Clearance Equipment. The 
Swedish Government is in the process of discussing with Bofors on how the number 
of retained mines can be reduced. " 
 


